
On Friday 17th November we are asking the children to wear mufti 
and bring in £1 for Children in Need.
We are expecting a special visitor during the day too! 
A Bear-Shaped Visitor!! 
There will be collection bucket in school that day for children to 
donate any amount of small change to Children in Need.

Thank you.

Wear Mufti for 
Pudsey!

£1.00
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